
Railroad Crossings

• Each railroad carrier is required to 
establish and maintain a toll-free 
telephone service to receive calls 
reporting unsafe conditions, 
including:
– Disabled vehicles or other 

obstructions blocking railroad 
tracks

– Obstructions to the view of a 
pedestrian or a vehicle operator 

• Railroad carriers should also be 
contacted if traffic is being 
detoured on a route that crosses 
their tracks 

TO REPORT STALLED
VEHICLE ON TRACKS OR 

OTHER EMERGENCY
CALL 1-800-555-5555

AND REFER TO
CROSSING #123-123A
ON CHERRY STREET
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